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17.04.15
English
In English we will be looking at stories about Alfie and Annie Rose. We will use these stories to help us practise using different types of punctuation such as capital letters, full stops and speech marks. We will also concentrate on using interesting vocabulary within our writing to make it exciting for the reader!
Maths
In maths we have been estimating numbers and writing numbers in words. We will be continuing our work on addition and subtraction and looking at how they are the inverse of each other and how to use this to check answers. We will also be doing some data handling to find out Class 3’s favourite vegetable.

Topic

We have been planting seeds and bulbs in the wildlife area and this week we will be exploring the school grounds looking for different types of plants. Can you name any plants on your way home or in the park or garden? We will also be designing a clay birdbath as part of our DT work. How many different birds can you see when you are out and about? You could draw a picture of one and bring it in to show us.

Other Notes

Please remember your library book on Monday as we will be visiting the library again. On Tuesday we will be having an exciting Bike it session with Naomi. We are going to create some art using bike parts; they will certainly look interesting!

PE

We will be doing outdoor PE this half term so please make sure you have suitable footwear and a sweatshirt if it is a little cool.
Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
